
 
From: Taylor, Helen M <helen.taylor@eversource.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 1, 2023 12:11 PM 
To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov> 
Cc: DENFELD, DEBORAH <deborah.denfeld@eversource.com>; Smith, James L 
<james.smith@eversource.com> 
Subject: PET No. 1577 - Commencement of Site Construction Activities 
 
RE: PETITION NO. 1577 - The Connecticut Light and Power Company d/b/a Eversource Energy petition 
for a declaratory ruling, pursuant to Connecticut General Statutes §4-176 and §16-50k, for the proposed 
Frost Bridge to Noera Rebuild Project. 
  
Dear Ms. Bachman:  

  
In accordance with Condition 10 of the Connecticut Siting Council’s approval of the above-referenced 
petition, dated Sept 1, 2023, Eversource hereby provides written notice to the Council that construction 
is scheduled to commence on September 16, 2023.   

  
Please contact Deb Denfeld with any questions or concerns at deborah.denfeld@eversource.com. 
  
Thank you, 
  
Helen M. Taylor, MBA  
Senior Project Siting Specialist - Transmission 
56 Prospect Street 
Hartford, CT 06103 
860-728-4545 
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